
    

 The Law Office of 

 MATTHEW STIEGLER 

   

 7145 Germantown Avenue Suite 2 Matthew@StieglerLaw.com 
Philadelphia, PA 19119 www.StieglerLaw.com 

  (215) 242-1450   

 
January 9, 2019 
 
Clerk of Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, NE 
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 
 
Re: State Correctional Institution at Fayette, et al., v. Jerry Reeves, 18-543 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to respectfully request a 30-day extension of time to file the response 
to the petition for a writ of certiorari requested by the Court on December 17, 
2018. I need additional time to prepare the response because I am a solo 
practitioner and have been very busy with numerous projects. 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
matthew stiegler 




